
 

 

GDPR & Parental Consent forms 
Thank you to everyone who has completed and returned both of 

these forms. There are now only a few forms outstanding.  It is vital 
that completed forms are returned to school, as without them, we 

can only assume that you do not give your permission.  Texts were 
sent out earlier this week to parents who have not yet returned the 
forms.  Please note that due to GDPR, children who we have 
not received consent forms for, will not be allowed to have 

their photograph taken on 22.10.18.    

Secondary Admissions – Year 6 Children 
Please remember to apply to Derbyshire County Council for a secondary school place for them.  Even if you have already 

approached a school, or feel you have put your child’s name down at a school, you need to make an application.  The 
closing date for applications is midnight on the Wednesday, 31 October 2018.  You can fill an application form – either 

online - www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions, by phone – 01629 537499 – this takes approximately 15 minutes.  If your child 
has a statement of special educational needs or an Education Health care Plan contact the country council’s SEND Central 

Team on 01629 536531 or 01629536547. 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
Parents’ Evenings this term for school are on Thursday, 18 and Monday, 22 October.   

Year 4 Parents’ Evenings 
Year 4 Parents’ Evening are on Tuesday, 16 and Monday, 22 October. 

 
Appointment sheets are available for each class on the Lost Property cupboard at the bottom of the corridor or you can 

telephone the office AFTER 9.30am to make an appointment. 

 
 

School Photographer 
The photographer is visiting the school on Monday, 22 October to take individual/family group photographs of the children.  
Children will bring home a proof on the day for you to look at but you are not under any obligation to buy the photographs.  

If you do not want your child to have their photograph taken, please inform the school in writing, before Wednesday, 17 
October.  For families that wish to have photographs with brothers and sisters that do not attend Tupton Primary and 

Nursery School, the photographer will be in the Jigsaw Room (new block) from 8am.  Please be aware that priority will 
be given to families with children from Tupton Hall School. 

 

Grandparents’ Afternoon 
Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, Grandparents' Afternoon has been re-arranged to Friday, 19 October.  It 
starts at 2:00pm until 3:20pm, and all grandparents should report to the main office.  It would help with our arrangements 
if any children who are expecting their grandparent(s) to come could complete the slip below and return it to school.  I am 

sure it will be another fantastic event. 

 

Primary School 
Menu Leaflet 

Menu leaflets have 
been sent out with 
children this week.  
The new menu will 
commence after the 
October half term. 

 

Chair of 
Governors 

The new Chair of 
Governors for 

Tupton Primary 
and Nursery 
School is Mrs 

Hannah Morris. 

11.10.18 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
GRANDPARENTS’ AFTERNOON – FRIDAY, 19 OCTOBER 2018 

 

Number of grandparents attending___________________________________ 
 

Name & class of grandchildren_______________________________________ 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Mr Rickel’s class who won the Best Attendance prize for the week ending  

5 October 2018. 

 

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions

